Join us on 28th May for an

Dpen Svewing.

focelepbrare20 yearsorine
NETNS community

Spread the word...
all welcome!

For more information visit netns.ie

Join us on Tuesday 28th May anytime from 6pm-8pm for our Open Evening to celebrate 20
years of our school community.

We welcome all past pupils, teachers, parents, guardians, board members, staff and all
those who have supported our school community anytime over the last 20 years.

Relive your school memories by exploring our classrooms and chatting with past pupils and
teachers. There are no formalities, this is a relaxing opportunity to see how our school
community has developed and grown since 2004.

We would love to gather old photos and stories to share on the night, please share your
memories by sending to 20thcelebration@netns.ie.

This is a family event with refreshments available. There is no cost to attend.

To help us gauge numbers please RSVP by emailing 20thcelebration@netns.ie

Thank you and we look forward to welcoming you on 28th May!
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